
Society Officers Attend General Society’s Annual Meeting August 22-25, 2019 

President of the Virginia Society, Stuart L Butler, Past President Charles B Poland and Secretary 

Paul A Walden attend the General Society War of 1812 165th Annual Membership Meeting at 

the Mayflower Hotel, in Washington, DC. This meeting was the 205th anniversary of the burning 

by the British of the U.S. capital in August 1814. Side events included visits to the Stephen 

Decatur House, the Congressional Cemetery, the Christ Church on Capitol Hill and the Octagon 

House 

Below is the program for the banquet and some photos taken. 

 



 





 



 

Above guest speaker, Brian Kilmeade and President Stuart Butler 

Below is past president, Charles (Chuck) Poland 

 


